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February Highlights





*Thank you to everyone that came out to the Family Writing Night!





* Students learned all about KINDNESS at our Westvale Way assembly and throughout the month of February.





* A huge thank you to all parent volunteers who came skating with Room 12! 





* We had a lot of fun with Westvale’s Story Tag event at the end of the month!








Reminders





* March Break is from March 12-16





*Scholastic Orders are due Friday, March 9th.  Orders will arrive shortly after March Break.





* Take some time to go online and participate in our Story that Never Ends event!
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In Writing, we are working hard at perfecting our paragraphs. Students continue to write practice paragraphs on topics they are experts in - ensuring that each has a topic sentence, supporting details, and a concluding sentence. In Reading, students have begun to look at non-fiction texts and we are learning how to use the different features of informational texts to support our understanding. We will soon begin to talk about research – with a focus on how to take proper jot notes on an informational text. In Science, grade 5s are learning all about the Conservation of Energy, while grade 4s learn about Rocks and Minerals. In Physical Education, students are having a great time with Gymnastics!  In Health, we continue to talk about Substance Use and Abuse. We will begin to talk about good decision making – and particularly how to say no when faced with peer pressure. Students continue to learn about note value in Music and write plays in Drama.  





In French Language, the children are using a variety of literary tools and techniques to recognize and write paragraphs. The students enjoy listening to, and reading, non-fiction texts while writing jot notes. The junior students are practising turning their point form phrases into full sentences in paragraph form. Poems about winter, (“We shiver in hiver!”), are also being read and written. In Math, the junior students are multiplying two-digit numbers by one-digit numbers with regrouping and discovering various methods of measuring mass and volume. In Social Studies, the grade 4s are beginning their study of Medieval Times. The grade 5s continue to study Ancient Civilizations. In Visual Arts, the students will glaze the clay objets d’art that they created at the Clay and Glass Gallery.    
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